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Dear family,  

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for Sunday Service and our 

Christmas Party! Pastor Adonia will be sharing this week's message. We 

will also be having our monthly Kodan fundraiser. They are switching 

things up a little bit, and this month they will be offering some delicious 

homemade ramen. You will have a choice or Shoyu Ramen or Tonkatsu 

Ramen, and they will be $10 each.  
 

  

What does it mean to live life generously? Often we think of generosity 

in terms of money, but a lifestyle of generosity is a way of being. It is a 



 

 

 

way we live whether we have a lot or a little. It is something we practice 

in our relationships, in our conversations, in our assumptions about 

people, and so much more. How generously are you living?Please enjoy 

the recording below. If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are 

posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Latest Message  

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 



 

 

  

 

Last week we had our first Golden Age Luncheon and it was a big hit. They 

plan to continue doing it every couple months.  A big thank you to our 

elder's group for organizing!  
 

  

 



 

 

  

 

A big thank you to everyone that came and checked out the Children's 

Business Fair hosted by Heartland Academy. We had a packed house, and 

many youth from our community had tables that aren't even a part of the 

school. In addition, many youth from all over Denver signed up to show 

their entrepreneurial pursuits. Even a reporter from Denver 9 news came 

to do a segment. We hope to be able to share that with you when it 

broadcasts.  
 

  



 

 

  

 

  

 

Sunday, December 17, is the annual Christmas Party. We will have a visit 

from Santa with gifts and photo opportunity, our annual baking contest 

with prizes, and fun Christmas crafts. This year we will also have a special 

Christmas Concert where we will showcase some wonderful talent from 

our community. We hope you can make it.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

The signup for cooking our church lunches next year is open. We still have 

13 slots open for 2024, so please sign up asap. The church can reimburse up 

to $120 of the cost of the meal.   
 

 

  

 

A new season of "Why I Joined" is currently being released by our church 

headquarters. This series shares testimonies and Q&A on why people join 

the Unification Movement. For this newest season, there are currently 

podcasts up with Kaori Becker and Larry Moffit. You can find the latest 

podcasts here and anywhere podcasts are published, as well as episodes 

from the first season.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to 

talk to others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with 

each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael 

Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at 

"Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode 

if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


